
WHEREAS, the Texas Bluebonnet Chapter of the Texas Society 

Daughters of the American Revolution promotes historic 

preservation, education and patriotism, and; 

 

WHEREAS, the Texas Bluebonnet Chapter, was organized on 

December 6, 1968, in the Grand Prairie Memorial Library, and; 

 

WHEREAS, the 13 organizing members were:  Estella Eugenia 

Tilson Bethard, Janice Amorelle “Amy” Tucker Bodkin, Mary 

Elizabeth Underwood Caswell, Evan Patterson Cotten, Ruby 

Blewett Moore Gilpin, Claire Jean Horton Graves, Carolyn Pate 

Heavrin, Mary Wheeler Jones Sanderson, Pattie Nan Richardson 

Lambright, Mary Frances Irvine Patterson, Jennie Aileen Millar 

Roark, Estelle Evangeline Brower Smith, and Miss Fannie May 

Sadler; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Texas Bluebonnet Chapter is celebrating its 50th 

Anniversary; 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Ron Jensen, Mayor of the City of Grand 

Prairie, on behalf of the City Council and the citizens of Grand 

Prairie, do hereby extend our highest commendation and 

congratulations to the Texas Bluebonnet Chapter of the Texas 

Society Daughters of the American Revolution for their efforts to 

ensure that the freedoms won by our ancestors are appreciated by 

Americans of today and tomorrow, and; 

  

WITNESS MY HAND AND THE SEAL OF THE CITY OF 

GRAND PRAIRIE, TEXAS, ON THIS 22nd DAY OF JANUARY 

2019. 

 

 

      ________________________ 

     Ron Jensen 

     Mayor 


